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Question: 

a) Has an analysis been undertaken as to the level of ongoing staff required to ensure quality 

service to customers?  

b) If not, why not? 

 

Answer: 

a) The Department regularly analyses staffing numbers and the requisite skills mix necessary 

to deliver services in order to meet its KPI requirements within the allocated budget. 

b)  Not applicable. 

 


